Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

16 May 2017
MEMORANDUM

FOR : MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
This Department

Respectfully submitted is Memorandum dated 15 May 2017 of Regional Director ALLAN
S. BORROMEO, DPWH-XI, favorably endorsing the Project Modification of the Davao del
Norte District Engineering Office under FY 2017 GAA in the prescribed form (2017,
version 2.1), to wit:

FROM TO
Locally-Funded Projects Locally-Funded Projects
LIP — Roads and Bridges — National Roads LIP — Roads and Bridges — Local Roads

Rehabilitation of Brgy. Road connecting Prk. | Rehabilitation of Brgy. Road connecting Prk.
8, 10, 13, 2-A, Barangay Sampao (Length: 2 | 1, 2, 2-A, 3 & 10, Barangay Sampao

km.), Kapalong, Davao del Norte (Length= 2.9155 km.), Kapalong, Davao del
Allocation : P 24.00 Million Norte
Physical Target: 3.740 lane km ~| Allocation : P 24.00 Million
Unit Cost : P 6,417,112.30/ lane km ~| Physical Target: 5.831 lane km

Unit Cost : 4,115,932.09/ lane km
JUSTIFICATION:

The proposed road at Puroks 8 and 13 are both located on a private road wherein the
landowners refused to donate the lot considering that there are many houses that will be
affected, thus some sections of the proposed project must be realigned to the other puroks
but still within the same barangay. The location of the new project site is just 15 kms, away
from the quarry site, hence, the physical target increased by 2.091 lane km (from 3.740 lane
km to 5.831 lane km). Thus, this request for modification.

Attached are the required documents, such as Evaluation Form (2017 version 2.1), BP 202,

Program of Work, Location Map, Certificate of Availability of Funds (CAF) and Geotagged
Photos.

In view of the above, the request for Modification of the Project is respectfully
recommended for consideration and approval.

MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary

Department of Public Works and Highways
Office of the Secretary \/
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